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Friday 17th January 2025 

Dear Parents, 

 

Euxton Superstars! 

Congratulations to this week’s class Superstars: 

Reception:  Elissa 

Year 1:  Arnie 

Year 2:  Coushal 

Year 3:  Matthew 

Year 4:  Florence 

Year 5:  Isla (certificate to be presented next week) 

Year 6:  Milly 

 

Well done to you all! 

 

Bench-ball Festival 

Last Friday Mrs MacDonald took a bench ball team to Southlands High School to participate in a 

tournament.  They played a great number of games over the two hours, with only one small 

break!  The team played superbly, with great determination and co-operation, always working 

together and being incredibly supportive of one another.  We were extremely proud of every one 

of them-well done!    

 

 

Online Safety Newsletter 

Please see the attached newsletter for January which contains lots of useful information regarding 

age related computer games. 

 

Sporting Competitions 

 

On Wednesday 22nd January, a Y3 and Y4 team will be competing in the Dodgeball festival.  

 

On Thursday 23rd January, a Y3 and Y4 team will be taking part in the Sports Hall Athletics heat.  

 

All above events take place after school from 4-6pm.  

 

On Thursday 13th February, our Y5 and Y6 athletics team will be competing in the finals of the Sports 

Hall Athletics competition. 

 

We wish all children who represent school in these events the best of luck and know they will do us 

all proud. Thank you to our staff team and parents for attending these events with the children so 

that they can take place. 

 

Pre-Loved Uniform Update 

Tom and Laura Critchley have kindly managed the distribution of this for a while now and are 

looking to pass it over to another volunteer.  If you would be interested in storing pre-loved uniform 

at your home, promoting it via the Facebook page and sending orders into school please contact 

Mrs Hodges asap. Thank you. We haven’t had any parent come forward to take this role on.  If you 

do think you could take it over from Tom and Laura or maybe would like a little for information about 

what is required please speak to Mrs Hodges.  It would be a real shame for this service to cease. 
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Curriculum enrichment 

Next week (Tuesday and Wednesday) Reception will have their balance bike training sessions which 

are provided by Chorley SSP coaches. 

 

On Friday, Year 6 will be taking part in a Geography fieldtrip exploring Buckshaw Village. 

 

Our children enjoy a range of exciting learning opportunities. Please remember to read the class 

blogs to keep informed about your child’s learning each week 😊 

 

 

Brass/Woodwind Lessons 

If your KS2 child (Y3-6) is interested in having 1-1 lessons with Mr Ogden on Thursday morning during 

school time to play either saxophone, clarinet, trumpet or baritone, Mr Ogden has 2 spaces 

available (he is also free during breakfast club if your child attends on Thursdays). Instruments from 

school can be borrowed and payment is via ParentPay £8 per lesson. Please contact Mrs Hodges 

if your child is interested and she will put you in touch with Mr Ogden and give more information. 

 

 

Dates ahead for this half term: 

Monday 20th January – Y6 SATs information meeting for parents in the Y6 classroom at 5.30pm. 

Monday 20th January – PTFA meeting at 6pm in school. 

Wednesday 12th February – PTFA Disco Infants 3.30-4.15pm and Juniors 4.30-5.30pm 

 

 

PTFA Disco 

This will take place in school on Wednesday 12th February – Infants 3.30-4.15pm and Juniors 4.30-

5.30pm. Tickets can be bought in advance at £3.50. Please send a named envelope into school 

with your child’s name on it and the correct money inside and the ticket will come back home 

with your child. Mrs Hodges is issuing tickets.  Ticket price includes a drink and there will be tuck on 

the night up to 50p.  Please note a new disco timing. This is a trial to see if it works better for school, 

parents and children. Thank you for your support. 

 

Myerscough College Basketball Academy 

 

Please see information below about new junior basketball sessions that are starting on a Sunday 

morning at Myerscough College from this weekend (19th January). The session is for all abilities and 

anyone looking to be involved in a fun, engaging and interactive sessions that will teach the 

fundamentals of basketball.  

 

This session is for boys and girls between the School Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 along with an U11s 

which may be suitable. It will be running every Sunday between 9:30am-10:30am at Myerscough 

College, PR3 0RY.  

 

All the information on the poster below with timing, location and start date along with a QR code 

to sign up to the session through an expression of interest form. The link for the interest form is also 

attached below:  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfNKUzvajvMID3wA8grTZTWvKJLeQTC1cNYlC9UDxrdP

4-RJQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

 

First Kick Football 

This 12-week football club takes place each Thursday at Southlands High Schools starting on 30th 

January for YR-Y6 (various times). For more information or to book please call Daniel on 01772 

428086 or 07514 316534 or go to www.firstkick.co.uk 
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Euxton Parish Church Youth Group – Year 6 children 

 

 
 

 

Derian House Christmas Jingle Beanies 

Thank you to everyone who bought beanies last term.  We raised a total of £151.40 with all 

proceeds going to Derian House. 

 

Friends of Mikoroshoni Primary School 

A message from the trustees of the school following donations from school Christmas cards:  

Many thanks for the very kind donation of £50 made to Mikoroshoni PS, the support received from 

your school is greatly appreciated and will be a big help towards the upkeep at MPS and will be 

utilised for the feeding programme for children of MPS. 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

As always, if you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact a member of the staff 

team who will do their best to help. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Mairi Ash 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

In our Christian family, we all SHINE in the light of Jesus. 

Wisdom  Compassion  Humility  Friendship  Peace  Trust  Forgiveness  Hope 



 



 


